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Mon. Oct. 24,  6 pm     Education Consensus Meeting



See details below

Mon. Nov. 28   7 pm 
LWVWC Board meeting



Vienna Library

Mon. Dec 5
Holiday social event – details to 

                                          come later
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Education Study & Consensus Meeting


Our consensus on the LWVUS study of the role of the federal government in education will be formulated on Monday, Oct. 24 at 6 PM at the Vienna Public Library. 


Because we expect this to take a while, we’ll meet early and have pizza together while we hear from those who have been reviewing the background papers provided by LWVUS.

The background papers are available at: http://tinyurl.com/3cpqnrd for those who want to do some homework. A copy of the consensus questions is included in members’ copies of this Voter. 
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Pizza and beverages will be provided.

(A national LWV consensus happens when our members meet and discuss an issue, respond to prepared questions, and add our responses to those from LWV members all over the country. Where there is a clear consensus among members, these form a League position on which future advocay is based.)

Voter

                      October 2011

LWVWV Comments on proposed EPA Hydraulic Fracturing Air Pollution Rules

To: Air Quality Office of the US EPA
From:League of Women Voters of West Virginia
Re: EPA Hydraulic Fracturing Air Pollution Rules, proposed

The League of Women Voters of West Virginia applauds the US EPA for issuing regulations on air emissions from fracking to drill for natural gas and oil. At present West Virginia residents are among those bearing the brunt of increased air pollution from fracking to produce natural gas from the Marcellus Shale.

We recognize the economic benefits from gas well drilling, but these benefits should not be at the expense of the health of our people. Regulation of VOCs and air toxics is necessary to protect our citizens’ health.

In addition the release of methane from gas wells contributes to the warming of the planet so we strongly support measures to eliminate fugitive methane releases.

We also support requiring existing wells be covered by the same air pollution regulations.

We are impressed with the proposed savings to the industry when they install the necessary measures to meet the requirements of the regulations.

Thank you for your efforts to improve the public health of residents in fracking/drilling areas.

(by Helen Gibbins, Oct. 2011)

DISCOURAGING NEWS ABOUT DISCOURAGING VOTING

The Brennan Center for Justice has recently released a comprehensive report on the nationwide wave of voting law changes that will affect 2012 elections, changes that may make it more difficult for as many as 5 million citizens to exercise their right to register and vote. 

To read an executive summary or the entire report, see www.brennancenter.org
Oct. 2011 Voter, page 2
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Recycling Publication

The LWVWC board is planning to publish a brochure describing recycling services in Wood County and listing places where residents can recycle or dispose of items not included in curbside programs. 

Nancy Taylor is gathering a list of resources. If you know of a drop-off site for items not collected in curbside programs, please email the information to her at nan53@suddenlink.net. 

CLEAN OUT THE MEDICINE CABINET


We all know you shouldn’t flush drugs down the toilet. Sewage treatment isn’t designed to deal with them and they end up in the river, affecting all those river critters who don’t need drugs.


A collection of unused and expired prescription drugs will take place on Saturday, Oct. 29 from 10 am to 2 pm at the following locations: Volunteer fire departments in Vienna, Mineral Wells, Lubeck, Williamstown, and Waverly, and at Camden Clark Medical Center and the WV State Police detachment.

If you know someone whom you’ve been meaning to ask to join the League, note that in January we will be having another “movie night” showing The Last Mountain and will repeat our $10 off dues for new members for the months of January– March. Joining then means they get 15 months of membership for $30.
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Upcoming Meeting

Oct. 24 Consensus on the role of the

 federal government in education
October 2011 Voter

Membership in the LWV is open to all citizens of 

voting age.  To join the LWVWC, send a check 

payable to LWVWC for $40 ($60 for 2 people at 

one address) to the LWVWC Treasurer, 1 Fox Hill Dr., 

Parkersburg WV 26104 Write “dues” on the memo line.
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Looking Ahead – another LWVUS Study

PRIVITIZATION


            The purpose of this study is to identify those parameters and policy issues to be considered in connection with proposals to transfer federal, state or local government services, assets and/or functions to the private sector.  It will review the stated goals and the community impact of such transfers, and identify strategies to ensure transparency, accountability, and preservation of the common good.

Consensus will be due in May 2012

  A first background paper is now at www.lwv.org under Members, Projects and Programs.
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